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Join us for our Botox® Cosmetic Party, Thursday,  August 8th, 2013 from 9:00 am 
to 5:00 pm at The Aesthetic Surgery Center in Naples, Florida.

Enjoy 20% off of the following: skin care products, Spa Services, Jane Iredale, Bo-
tox Cosmetic.* The 20% discount also includes Facial Fillers : Radiesse, Juvederm, 
Restylane, Artefill.*

Please call our office, 239.594.9100, for more details. See you there!

Naples Botox® Cosmetic Party | August 8th, 2013

Dr. Agarwal invited as guest lecturer in Mexico City
Dr. Agarwal was recently invited to speak at the 11th International 
Congress of Aesthetic Surgery, held in Mexico City, Mexico, July 12-14, 
2013. His presentations on the Endoscopic Midface Lift, and on Nasal 
Alar Reconstruction, were very well received. The meeting was attended 
by 1,000 aesthetic surgeons from North, Central, and South America.

Thursday, August 8th, 2013  ~  9 AM to 5 PM

* THE PATIENT AND ANY OTHER PERSON RESPONSIBLE FOR PAYMENT HAS A RIGHT TO REFUSE TO PAY, CANCEL PAYMENT, OR BE REIMBURSED
FOR PAYMENT FOR ANY OTHER SERVICE, EXAMINATION, OR TREATMENT THAT IS PERFORMED AS A RESULT OF AND WITHIN 72 HOURS OF RE-
SPONDING TO THE ADVERTISEMENT FOR THE FREE, DISCOUNTED FEE, OR REDUCED FEE SERVICE, EXAMINATION, OR TREATMENT.

The Aesthetic Surgery Center is proud to welcome Jessica Powell, RN, to our team. Jessica 
is originally from Long Island, NY. She is a licensed aesthetician AND registered nurse who 
will join Mary as part of our face spa team. Jessica’s 12 years of experience as an aesthetician 
is an invaluable asset to our practice. She is skilled at microdermabrasion, chemical peels, fa-
cials, dermaplaning, waxing, providing skin care product guidance, and make-up application.

Please join us in welcoming this talented and accomplished professional to our family! If you 
would like to schedule your next facial treatment with Jessica, please call 239-594-9100.

Welcome Jessica to our Face Spa team!

The VI peel has been extended through August 31, 2013! It is suitable for all skin types and it im-
proves the tone, texture, and clarity of your skin. The VI Peel is beneficial for acne, stimulating the 
production of collagen, and softening superficial lines and wrinkles. There is little downtime and 
there are significant results. Please call 239-594-9100 for details and to schedule your next treatment!

VI peel special extended through Summer  2013!
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